
Meeting With Securities Investors Association (Singapore) (SIAS)

17/12/04

Singapore, 17 December 2004 - The Company's Independent Directors and its legal and financial advisors met up with Committee Members of SIAS
today to brief them about the current developments at CAO and to better understand the concerns and issues facing minority shareholders.


